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Land Valuation Court Bill
(Proposed new clause 18a)

I have the honour to report that the Statutes Revision Committee has carefully considered
theproposed new clause 18a of the above Bill, and has made certain amendment thereto.
The Committee recommends that the Bill be allowed to proceed with the further amend-
ment made thereto as shown in the copy of the Bill hereto annexed.

12th November, 1948.

Valuers Bill
I have the honour to report that the Statutes Eevision Committee has carefully con-
sidered the Valuers Bill, and recommends that the Bill be allowed to proceed with the
amendments shown in the copy of the Bill hereto annexed.

16th November, 1948.

Carriers Bill
I have the honour to report that the Statutes Revision Committee has carefully con-
sidered the Carriers Bill, and recommends that the Bill be allowed to proceed without
amendment.

24th November, 1948.

Statutes Amendment Bill
I have the honour to report that the Statutes Revision Committee has carefully con-
sidered the Statutes Amendment Bill, and recommends that it be allowed to proceed with
the amendments shown in the copy of the Bill hereto annexed.

30th November, 1948 H. E. Combs, Chairman.
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